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Comments: I am personally opposed to allowing ANY motorized bicycles or motorcycles on NPS and BLM single

track trails.  I have no problem with them on wide roads that park vehicles travel on.

Part of this is because there are too many scofflaws who flaunt the rules and enforcement is beyond

underwhelming.  The other part is it will be nearly impossible to differentiate and enforce prohibition against the

use of some classes of e-bikes v.s. others.  There are many trail "poachers" in many of the parks I ride my horse

in who currently ride non-motorized mountain bikes on trails clearly signed as off limits to bicycles.   Should say

class 1 e-bikes be allowed, it is 100% certain classes 2 and 3 will use those same trails.  There are very

aggressive cyclists who refuse to follow the rules and it will expand to finding even higher speed cyclists on trails

which diminishes the safety of hikers and equestrians whom added together are a much higher percentage of the

trail users than cyclists.


